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ALASKA—RIGHTS-OF-WAY
See Congressional Comment, p. 1352

Chapter 318—Public Law 229
LH. R. 1564]

Be it enacted by the Senate and House of Representatives of the United States of
America in Congress assembled, That:

The act entitled “An Act providing for the transfer of the duties au-
thorized and authority conferred by law upon the board of road com-
missioners in the Territory of Alaska to the Department of the Interior;
and for other purposes’, approved June 30, 1932 (47 Stat. 446),11 is
hereby amended by adding at the end thereof the following new section:
“See. 5. In all patents for lands hereafter taken up, entered, or

located in the Territory of Alaska, and in all deeds by the United States
hereafter conveying any lands to which it may have reacquired title
in said Territory not included within the limits of any organized munici-
pality, there shall be expressed that there is reserved, from the lands
described in said patent or deed, a right-of-way thereon for roads,
roadways, highways, tramways, trails, bridges, and appurtenant struc-
tures constructed or to be constructed by or under the authority of the
United States or of any State created out of the Territory of Alaska.
When a right-of-way reserved under the provisions of this Act is utilized
by the United States or under its authority, the head of the agency in
charge of such utilization is authorized to determine and make payment
for the value of the crops thereon if not harvested by the owner, and for
the value of any improvements, or for the cost of removing them to
another value.”
Approved

115 U.S.C.A, §§ 123, 485; 48 U.S.C.A. §§ 321a-B21e, 322-327.
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